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Former Employee Fights Back 

 
Long K. Tran, a former employee of Judy's Nail Salon in Moraga, has recently filed a report with the 
Moraga Police Department (MPD) against Judy Yang of Judy's Nail Salon. Derick Luu, who identified 
himself as Tran's spokesman, said Tran is claiming that Yang falsely accused him of stealing from 
her business, and that Tran quit his job at the salon after he was not paid some of the wages owed to 
him. Luu believes that Yang accused Tran of theft in an attempt to discredit him (as reported in our 
issue dated July 9, 2008; at that time Mr. Tran could not be located for comment). "I believe he stole 
from me; products and customers. My business is now damaged," Yang said last week. However, 
Moraga Police have confirmed that the investigation into the alleged thefts from Judy's Nail Salon has 
been dropped. Officer Will Davis said, "Currently there is no theft investigation; based on her 
statements, Judy couldn't substantiate any missing products or cash." 
 

 

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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